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DPI statement on correspondence to Milwaukee Public Schools 
 

MADISON — Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction Communications Officer Chris Bucher released 

the following statement regarding a letter sent today to Milwaukee Public Schools. 

 “Today, the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction notified Milwaukee Public Schools that we 

are temporarily withholding the district’s June special education aid payment. The department continues 

working deeply and actively with MPS to develop a corrective action plan (CAP) to submit the required data 

referred to in our May 24 letter, and we remain optimistic we will have a CAP in place so we can make the 

scheduled general aid payment later this month. When we have a CAP in place, we will also be able to 

release this withheld special education aid payment. Our focus remains on solving this challenge and 

supporting all of Milwaukee's children.” 
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